
Our Ref: 55782 
Contact Officer: Hien Le 
Contact Phone: (02) 6243 1192 

6 November 2014 

Mr John Stanton 
Chief Executive Officer 
Communications Alliance Ltd 

By email: Stanton@commsalliance.com.au 

Dear Mr Stanton 

Communications Alliance Ltd – Withdrawal of Authorisation Application – A91453 

Thank you for your letter of 4 November 2014 advising that Communications Alliance Ltd 
has withdrawn the above application for authorisation. 

I confirm that in light of the withdrawal, the ACCC will not proceed with its consideration of 
the application. I note that Communications Alliance intends to re-submit the application in 
the future. Please contact us if you would like to discuss your new application prior to 
lodgement.  

This letter has been placed on the ACCC’s public register. If you wish to discuss any aspect 
of this matter, please do not hesitate to contact Hien Le on (02) 6243 1192. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
David Hatfield 
Director 
Adjudication Branch  
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